
    

                                                                                                                                                                     December 4, 2017 

SITE SAFETY MEMO 

PROJECT- Brampton Encore  

 
Please be advised that Gold Park Homes is committed to the safety of all on site personnel.   

We are strictly enforcing the use of personal protective equipment while on site.  This means that all on site workers are 

required to wear hard hats and safety boots.  In addition, we require that all trades working or personnel visiting our site 

wear a traffic vest due to being exposed to vehicular traffic.  This is an Ontario Ministry of Labour objective that is being 

taken with great seriousness.   

Please ensure that you pass along this memo to the required internal departments to ensure that this mandate is strictly 

followed.  
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